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VENUE CHANGE

Meals on Wheels of Greenville has continuously monitored the COVID-19 cases in our
community and we have made the decision to keep our venue for the YP Fall Social at our
office in order to better maintain social distancing. While this was a difficult decision to
reach, the safety of our guests is our top priority.

The Meals on Wheels Parking lot provides a large, outdoor venue for guests to gather in
a safe, socially distanced manner.

There is also plenty of room for parking in the upper lot.

To allow space for social distancing, the food truck and bar will be stationed in the
parking lot around the outside of the building.

Hosting the event at Meals on Wheels allows us to practice extra safety precautions
required for entrance in order to protect the safety and health of our guests.

SATETY PROTOCOLS

All guests will need to have their temperature checked at the registration and check-in
table.

Additionally, guests will be required to fill out a brief COVID-19 questionnaire that our
current volunteers and staff must fill out daily.

All payments for the event will be made electronically.

Masks are required for entry and must be worn at all times (except to eat or drink). If a
guest does not have a mask, one will be provided.

Please practice social distancing. Markings will be placed 6ft a part in front of the food
truck and beverage table.

Hand Sanitizing tables will also be available through out the parking lot.

Each guest will receive two drink tickets. Alcohol purchases beyond those two tickets
will not be allowed in order to limit alcohol consumption on Meals on Wheels property.

For guest safety, food from the catering truck will be individually wrapped.



